
Board Report 
Brackett High School 
Date: 3-09-2006 
 
Enrollment: Brackett High School 
9th   grade 52  
10th grade 43 
11th grade 38 
12th grade 37 
Total HS 170 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
 
9th   grade 6 
10th grade 4 
11th grade 6 
12th grade 1 
Total BEA 17 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 187 
 
Discipline Report: From 1-9-02006 through 3-9-2006 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

16 

Skipping 4 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection 2 
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation 1 
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 
Staff Development  
 
Behavior Management Workshop-
Dorthy Roberts, Adela Avila, 
Mary Jane Garcia 

Region 20 3-8-06 

BISD faculty members who 
attended the 2006 Inclusion 
Conference have met and plans 
are underway for them to 
present to the rest of the 
faculty.  

 



Schedule of upcoming events:  
 
EVENT DATE 
American cancer Society- 
Relay for Life-  

May 6th and 7th  

State Debate- Sponsor Kathy 
Bader, Students  Dana Bonner 
and John Moore 

3-13-06 – 3-14-06 

One-Act Play Zone March 22nd 
UIL Academics March 25th 
LD Debate Competition March 27th 
One-Act Play District  March 29th 
Band Solo Contest March 9th 
Band Concert Contest April 12th 
 
Notable Highlights: 
 
Ms. Shatona Hicks began her educational career with Brackett High School 
February 20th.   
 
To date- 20 Seniors have been accepted by universities and 3 have signed up for 
military service.  
 
Cassandra Gomez auditioned for the St. Mary’s University Band and was accepted.  
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
Mrs. Stone and I are working on scheduling issues and everything appears to 
be coming together pretty well.  Students will be making requests for classes 
for the 2006-2007 school year during the 2 weeks after spring break. I and 
all the members of the high school appreciate the time, effort, and wisdom 
that school board members give on our behalf.  We recognize that without 
the great leadership from the school board and Mrs. Renken our direction of 
continued and greater success would not be possible.   


